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I’m against this because there has been limited to no proof of actual fraud within our 

current voting system.  I understand there was a glitch in a new DMV computer 

format that caused temporary issues but it seems clear that that issue has been 

rectified and was not taken advantage of. Providing only 1 day for all of the eligible 

voters in the state to get their ballots in is completely unrealistic and forcing people to 

jump through additional hoops to vote by mail is just another pointless burdensome 

bureaucratic layer to what is currently a simple process put forth by a party that says 

they wish to do away with the constraints of the bureaucracy.  I find it hypocritical. I 

feel strongly this will impact people’s ability to have their voice heard in our elections.  

If it makes it to the ballot I will vote no.  


